
NEWSLETTER

9th March 2018
After School Clubs Letters

These have been sent home via 

pupil post this afternoon. Please 

can you mark your choices for 

the summer term and return 

them to the school office by 

Wednesday 14th March 2018.

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Message from Lowbrook PTA

Thank you to all parents and children who visited our Willy Wonka Treat Box.  We really 

appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at our Easter Sweet Stall on 

Thursday 29th March!  All donations are welcome!

Would you be interested in volunteering for the children's Easter Egg Hunt or our Easter 

Sweet Stall that afternoon? If so, please do get in touch with me via the 

lowbrook@lowbrookacademy.co.uk email address.

Our next meeting is on Friday 23rd March at 3.30pm and we hope to meet as many of you 

there for a coffee and chat for your suggestions and to set up committees for future events.

Have a lovely weekend,

Harpreet Tikoo, Chair of the Lowbrook PTA

Dates for Week 4

Thursday 15th March 2018 at 2.45pm – 1M Class Assembly (doors open at 2.30pm)

Wheelie Days 2018

We will be holding ‘Wheelie Days’ on Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th April 2018.  

On these days children who have not lost ‘golden time’ during Terms 3 and 4 will be rewarded 

by being allowed to bring their bike, scooter or skates to school and ride it in the playground 

during an allocated time.  

Wheelie Days are thoroughly enjoyed by the children so we would appreciate your support at 

home in discussing the importance of not losing golden time with your child(ren).


